# WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Head of School: Mr L Meenan

Tel/Fax: 01582 605632

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

Brewers Hill Road Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1AF

14<sup>th</sup> May 2024

#### Dear Parents & Carers

Thank you to the Key Stage 5 pupils for organising the fund raising activities last Friday. This was a great success and enjoyed by all. Well done to all involved.

#### Exams this week

Just a reminder that there will be a range of Functional Skills exams this week for older learners, with our usual exam protocols and procedures in place to support them through this.

### This week's visits

Members of the School Council have been invited this Thursday to meet the Town Mayor, Councillor Liz Jones, at the Council Offices. They are very much looking forward to the visit and are currently preparing some questions to ask her about the work of the Town Mayor. On Wednesday this week, we also have a group of Key Stage 5 learners attending a Waterway Experience visit for the day.

## Non-Uniform/Tombola Day – Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May

Another reminder that next Friday, 24<sup>th</sup> May, is our non-uniform day. Learners may wear non-uniform in return for donations to the Tombola stall. We would welcome any unwanted and unused gifts you may have in preparation for our Summer Fayre on Saturday 29<sup>th</sup> June.

Next Friday is the last day of half term. We break up for a week's holiday on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May and look forward to welcoming learners back to the Academy on Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> June.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Meenan Head of School



















